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AEA Federal Credit Union Employees Help Fight the War on Hunger 
 

Yuma, AZ, September 16, 2016 – As part of AEA Federal Credit Union’s commitment 
to the community, employee volunteers recently gave a total of 120 hours valued at 
approximately $2,600 to the Yuma Community Food Bank to fight the war on hunger. 
  
More than 40 employees and their family members, including the CEO and members 
of management teamed up to bag potatoes, pack up blueberries and fill grocery 
carts for those in need in our community.  
 
“When it comes to helping our community, I’m proud to say that AEA employees go 
above and beyond,” said Brian Mendivil, President and CEO. “The Yuma Community 
Food Bank is one of the many organizations AEA is happy to support.”   
 
AEA Federal Credit Union has been building relationships since 1942. They have $252 
million in assets and more than 33,000 members with five branches serving Yuma, 
Somerton and Parker, Arizona. Membership is open to anyone who lives, works, 
worships or attends school in Yuma and La Paz counties. For more information, visit 
aeafcu.org or call 928.783.8881. 
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